
The Town of Lee received a Brownfields Area-Wide Planning 

Grant from the EPA to develop a plan for the Eagle, Columbia, 

Greylock, and Niagara mills. The Town is working with the 

Berkshire Regional Planning Commission and will be 

completing the plan in September 2016. 
 

This is an opportunity to plan for the area as a whole and to 

consider the potential impacts to surrounding areas, including 

the downtown, rather than planning for each site separately. It 

also provides an opportunity for the community to be heard 

and let the developers know what the community thinks. 

Developers can learn about community concerns, how to 

address these concerns upfront and identify reuse concepts 

that already have the community's support.  
 

We will be at the Baby Town Meeting on April 21, 2016.  Please 

stop by our display and take a look at the reuse scenarios we are 

considering. We will be available to answer questions and we 

want your input! 
 

You can also visit our website, where you can take our survey or 

leave your comments. 

Contact Melissa Provencher at  

(413) 442-1521 ext. 22 

mprovencher@berkshireplanning.org 
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